
Dear friends of the Turkish Embassy, 

The Embassy of the Republic of Turkey and The Danish Film Institute (Cinemateket) are pleased to 

invite you to the opening of the Turkish Film Festival 2016 with the theme Female Directors, to 

take place on the 15th October 2016, at 19.00, at Cinemateket in Gothersgade 55, 1123 Copenhagen 

K. 

The festival will open with the screening of the film “Across the Sea” directed by Esra Saydam and 

Nisan Dağ who will be present and answer questions of the audience after the screening.  

Following the screening, H. E. Ambassador Mehmet Dönmez is inviting you to join us for a vin 

d’honneur.   

  ACROSS THE SEA 

Please be so kind to share this invitation also with all members of the European Affairs Committee. 

All are welcome at the screening of the film and the admission is free. However, due to the limited 

number of seats, reservations are required.  

 

Please, R.S.V.P. to our Embassy e-mail address by 12 October at: tinne.grone@mfa.gov.tr  

 

The festival will take place at Cinemateket on 15-26 of October when 7 movies directed by various 

female directors will be presented. Please see the programme of the festival in the attachment. 

 

ZEFİR 

 

The director of ”Zephir”, Belma Baş, will be present at the screening of her film on the 26 October 

to answer questions as well. The tickets can be reserved at the same e-mail address for this screening 

until 23 October.  

 

If you would like, we can send you a real size poster to put up at your school as advertisement. Just 

let us know, and we will send it. 
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